
Written Testimony of Jesse Ferguson, resident of Caroline County, 
Maryland, in Support of SB0674 
 
I am a hard-working husband, father of two young girls, and a native of Maryland’s Eastern 

Shore. I am an avid hunter, firearms collector, and participant in all manners of competition 

involving shooting and firearms. 

 

This bill is one of the few common sense bills I’ve seen this legislative session.  When the 

majority of the violent crime committed in the state is done so with criminals in possession of 

stolen firearms, the penalties for stealing a firearm need to be stiffer. 

 

I fully support SB0674 and urge a favorable report from the committee. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jesse Ferguson 

Federalsburg, MD 

jessebferguson@gmail.com 

 
 




